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Inside: 
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Join me this summer for several community events! 

Property Tax/Rent Rebate applications
PennDOT services, such as car registrations, 
handicap placards or titles
Unemployment Compensation issues
Voter registration and absentee ballot applications
Birth and death certificates
Problems with the Department of Human Services 
(food stamps, medical and income assistance)
Pennsylvania income tax questions

Citations from the Pennsylvania House of 
Representatives for outstanding accomplishments 
and family milestones
Consumer complaints
Notary services for state documents
PACE cards for senior citizens
Renewal of state-issued licenses or certifications
Any other question about state government!

How can my office help you?

Summer
 2023  @RepDelloso |  /RepDelloso |  www.RepDelloso.com 

State Representative | 162nd Legislative Distr ict

DAVID M. DELLOSO
District Office: 
605 E. Chester Pike | Ridley Park, PA 19078 | (610) 534-1002 
Toll-Free: (833) 787-2743 | Hours: Mon. – Fri. | 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Satellite Office:  
713 Sharon Ave., 1B | Sharon Hill, PA 197079 | Entrance on Orange St. | (610) 
616-2636 Hours: Tues., Wed. & Thurs. | 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Capitol Office:
G14 Irvis Office Building | P.O. Box 202162 | Harrisburg, PA 17120-2162 | (717) 783-6437

State Representative

G-14 Irvis Office Building 
P.O. Box 202162
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2162

DAVID M. DELLOSOFREE Medicare FREE Medicare 
CounselingCounseling
An advisor from the Pennsylvania Medicare 
Education Decision and Insight Program (PAMEDI)  
will be available by appointment only on the 

Third Wednesday 
of each month
12:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.
To schedule an appointment, please call 610-534-1002

My office is hosting a pet collection drive 
through June. You can drop off donations 

from 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at my district office 
at 605 E. Chester Pike, Ridley Park.

BBAACCKK
SCSCHHOOOLOL22

August 5 | 12 p.m. - 3 p.m.

Community Resource Fair

Delcroft School | 799 School Lane | Folcroft, PA 19032

Save the date 

April showers bring May flowers and now, we 
look forward to the start of summer, in addition 
to budget season in June. With the start of 
the warmer months, I wanted to bring to your 
attention some news relating to the 162nd 
Legislative District and reflect back on this 
spring.

If you have the time, please 
complete my online survey,  
so I can learn more about your 
legislative priorities as the 
legislative session continues.

This summer, I hope to connect with you at 
one of our upcoming events! You can also get 
in touch with me and my staff by contacting 
us via phone or email or visiting our district 

office in Ridley Park or satellite office in Sharon 
Hill. You can reach us at (610) 534-1002 or 
RepDelloso@pahouse.net with any concerns.

To stay up to date on news in the 162nd 
Legislative District and Harrisburg, head to 
my website to sign up for my e-newsletter at 
the bottom of the main page. I also post daily 
updates on Facebook and Twitter to keep 
constituents like yourself informed!

In service,

David M. Delloso 
State Representative  
162nd Legislative District

Dear Neighbor,

SCAN HERE!

The warmer months often attract us outside, but remember to stay safe this summer by following 
these six tips from Pennsylvania’s Promise for Children: https://is.gd/sixsummersafety 
Pursue your happiness outdoors by taking a hike on trails in Pennsylvania: 
https://www.visitpa.com/experience/hiking
While there is plenty to explore outside, you can also immerse yourself in a book or program at 
your local library. Check out programs available at libraries in Delaware County this summer:  
https://www.delcolibraries.org

Seasonal Issues: 

From July 1 to 
August 31, my 
district office will 
partner with local 
organizations to 
collect school 
supplies for children 
in need in Delaware 
County. My office, 
located at 605 E. 
Chester Pike in 
Ridley Park, is open 
from 9 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. if you’d like to 
drop off a donation!



1 Thanks to those who 
attended the Senior Lunch 
at Folsom Fire House. It 

was a pleasure to meet with you 
all. Remember to reach out if 
you have any questions for me.

2 To celebrate Earth Day, 
I helped plant trees 
at Glenolden Park 

with the Glenolden Shade Tree 
Commission.

3 I attended the 
Expungement and 
Pardon Clinic which 

was hosted in partnership with 
Legal Aid of Southeastern PA. 
Thanks for your work, LASP!

4 Prior to my tour of The 
Food Pantry at Ridley 
United Methodist 

Church, my office collected 
donations!

5 In April, we welcomed 
the Share Food Center 
to the 162nd Legislative 

District!

6 I met with constituents 
at my open house. It is 
a privilege to represent 

you as the representative for the 
162nd Legislative District and I 
appreciate you all for coming to 
the event to discuss legislative 
issues!

7 I stood with advocates 
to call for commonsense 
gun safety reform in 

Harrisburg. We need solutions 
now.

Working  
for You! 

Community Outreach 1 2

3

6

74

5
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